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Letter of Appreciation

No. 3088/F16.11/L.N/2006

The management and all staffs of VEDC Malang thank

Drs. Pardjono, MSc, Ph.D

State University of Yogyakarta

for his initiative, support and for his lecture on

“Standardization of TVET Teacher Competence”

during the seminar in

“Teacher Education and Training for Technical and Vocational Education and Training*

held on August 28t, 2006 at VEDC Malang.

This work has given an important impulse for the quality improvement of education especially
in technical and vocational field. We hope that this successful cooperation will be continued
and we are looking forward to your next lecture at VEDC Malang.




